
Thursday January 16, 2025. 
 

Good afternoon Osler community, 
Professional Development Day tomorrow- no school for students 

Moving to Grade 8 
Moving into Grade 8 
 
Preparing for Grade 8  is a helpful VSB link during the busy time of grade 8 articulation.    Most Grade 7 
students transition to secondary school based on their current home address. There are some 
exceptions for students attending another secondary such as choice programs and mini school 
programs. Another reason may be that you are hoping for another school.  If you are wanting your child 
to attend another secondary school please provide a cross boundary application to the catchment 
secondary school, not Osler.  There is no guarantee that your child will be able to attend the preferred 
secondary school. 
Please also ensure that if there are any address changes that you first ensure you have provided the 
necessary information to Ms. Liz in the Osler office before contacting the secondary school. 
 

 
Community News 

 
https://forms.gle/fPXv8YuaVKwgCnGaA 

Enjoy your weekend, 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 
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https://forms.gle/fPXv8YuaVKwgCnGaA

